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Dear EDUPRIZE Parents,

Can you believe we are already just three weeks away from finishing the first quarter of the 2025–2026 school
year? The time has flown, but in these past weeks, our students have worked hard to establish strong routines
and set clear expectations for learning that will help them succeed throughout the year. We just finished up
conferences, so I hope that you have a solid understanding of where your child is at and where your child is
going, based on classroom data and formal assessments. Please continue to keep close ties with your child's
teacher, checking email, newsletters, and Infinite Campus to monitor classwork, homework, and assessments.
Your involvement and support are essential to your child’s success.  

In these next three weeks, we will continue to be diligent with our academic focus, including nightly homework
and reading. Students need to read 100 hours each year to participate in Water Day in May, and that success
comes from establishing a set reading time now. These reading hours should be spread across all four quarters
to ensure steady progress and to help students develop fluency and comprehension. We recommend at least
20 minutes of reading each night, which will set students up for success both for Water Day and for long-term
learning.

I also want to share some personal news. With just three weeks left in the school year, I’ll be finishing my role
as Principal and transitioning into the position of Executive Director of Operations. I have absolutely LOVED
being Principal, working alongside our students, families, and staff. I can honestly say it's been one of my
greatest joys, and I feel honored to have served in this role. The best part is knowing that the school is in
amazing hands with Mrs. Vehon-Manfredi as Principal. She is articulate, knowledgeable, and her love for kids
and her fierce advocacy for them are unmatched. She has the heart to lead, and I know she will continue to do
incredible things for EDUPRIZE! Now, don’t worry—you’re not getting rid of me! I’ll still be on campus...just
down the way in another office in Building 1. I’ll still get to see you and cheer on our kids every day. Thank you
for trusting me with your children and for letting me be a part of their lives. That is a gift I will always treasure.

SAVE THE DATE: Tuesday, September 23rd or Wednesday, September 24th, from 5:00-6:30 PM will be our
Q1 Cottage Fair. Your participation in Cottage Fair speaks volumes to your child, demonstrating your value of
education and your child's learning. Plus, it's a TON of FUN!

Thank you for supporting EDUPRIZE. I appreciate you so much!

Kindly,
Robin
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EVENT FLYERS PARENT SUPPORT

Upcoming Events Include:

Patriot Skate - PTO Event

6  Grade Vaccinations th

Fall Festival (Save the Date)

Talent Show Auditions

Fall Basket Coordinators 

https://x.com/EDUPRIZE?mx=2
https://x.com/EDUPRIZE?mx=2
https://www.facebook.com/EDUPRIZEGilbert
https://www.eduprizeschools.net/gilbert/
https://www.instagram.com/eduprize_schools/
https://www.instagram.com/eduprize_schools/
https://eduprizegilbertpto.com/
https://eduprizegilbertpto.com/
https://eduprizegilbertpto.com/
https://www.gobound.com/az/schools/eduprizegilbert
https://www.gobound.com/az/schools/eduprizegilbert
https://www.gobound.com/az/schools/eduprizegilbert
https://www.eduprize.com/handbook/2025-26-EDUPRIZE-Parent-Student-Handbook.pdf
https://www.eduprize.com/handbook/2025-26-EDUPRIZE-Parent-Student-Handbook.pdf
https://www.eduprize.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/2025-2026-EDUPRIZE-District-Calendar-ada.pdf
https://www.eduprize.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/2025-2026-EDUPRIZE-District-Calendar-ada.pdf
https://www.eduprize.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/2025-2026-EDUPRIZE-District-Calendar-ada.pdf
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGe7klF_xg/05QJtZWvolBAa7sOGGj9tA/view?utm_content=DAGe7klF_xg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGe7klF_xg/05QJtZWvolBAa7sOGGj9tA/view?utm_content=DAGe7klF_xg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGe7klF_xg/05QJtZWvolBAa7sOGGj9tA/view?utm_content=DAGe7klF_xg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
https://www.eduprize.com/gilbert-info-flyers/
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OCTOBER
9th: Campus Tour (PreK-12  Grade)th

5:00 PM B3 Theater

9th: Gifted Parent Meeting
4:30 PM B1 Media Center

11th: Patriot Skate
4:30-7:00 PM

11th: Board Meeting
1:00 PM B1 Media Center

15th-17th: Talent Show Auditions

22nd-25th: Elementary Book Fair

22nd-26th: Elementary Spirit Week

23rd: Cottage Fair
K-3  Full Day & K-6  PM TOPSrd th

24th: Cottage Fair
4 -6  Full Day & K-6  AM TOPSth th th

26th: Q1 Assembly
10:45 B4 Gym

29th-30th: No School
Fall Break

SEPTEMBER

1st-14th: No School
Fall Break

15th: First Day of Second Quarter

16th: Board Meeting
1:00 PM B1 Media Center

24th: Fall Festival 



(480) 813-9537 x1030

ENROLLMENT
Do you have an incoming pre-kindergartner, kindergartner, 

or 1st-12th grade sibling to enroll for next school year? 

NOW is the time to submit your enrollment interest form for the 2026-27 school year! 
Here is the link to complete the form today: https://www.eduprize.com/apply-gilbert/  

Please do not delay! Siblings receive priority registration, but you must apply early
to receive that benefit. We do not want you to miss the priority registration window
and the opportunity to secure your preferred program/schedule. Additional details
regarding registration will be distributed at a later date to families who have
completed the interest form. 

2025-2027

QUESTIONS?

gilbertenrollment@eduprize.com

https://www.eduprize.com/apply-gilbert/
mailto:gilbertenrollment@eduprize.com


DON’T MISS 
OUT!


